
Dr Mary Kelly & Board of €)PA 
Environmental Protection Agency 
PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford 

- 

Date: 26" March 2009 

Re: Oral Hearing of objections to proposed decision on waste licence application 
(Reg. No. WO23 1-01) from Fingal County Council for a facility at Fingal Landfill, 
Nevitt, Lusk, Co. Dublin. 

Dear Dr Kelly & Board of EI'A, 

I am writing to you and the Board of the EPA (Agency) in my capacity as chairperson 
to the oral hearing of objections in relation to the above referenced waste licence 
application. 

Following receipt of requested additional information from the applicant, Fingal 
County Council, I propose to re-open the oral hearing on Monday the 27'h April 2009, 
at 10:30 in the Bracken Court Hotel, Bridge Street, Balbriggan, Co. Dublin. 

Yours sincerely 

Chairperson 


